
29/10/2019 

MRS Jacqueline Lines 
Stirgess AVE 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
asaent@live.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

The application for the proposed markets at HBC is extremely distressing for the residents that 
will be directly affected by the negative issues of more unrestricted noise and the added major 
parking & traffic problems that already exist in our street/s surrounding the HBC.
People live here, it is a residential area and we all, already endure a lot of outsider interference 
and disregard to this fact. 
Our streets cannot tolerate anymore traffic being added to the chaos, we already have so 
many issues with unsafe parking & driving! 
The only semi quiet time enjoyed by the residents in the direct area of the HBC is on a Sunday 
morning...a market every Sunday with all its proposed goings on is going to obliterate that 
totally! 
The residents in the direct vicinity of the HBC deserve some respect, regard & commonsense 
shown!
Please find an alternative location for this market, but not in a residential area where it can 
adversely effect people’s lives!
The Manly Bowling Club is sitting empty and does not impose on any residents!
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